
From: Keith Hackett   

Sent: 14 January 2021 11:55 

To: Info <Info@bingham-tc.gov.uk> 

Subject: Grant Aid 

 

Town Clerk 

 

On behalf of Bingham Bowling Club, the Committee would like to thank The Town Council for its 

generous Grant Aid. 

 

This will be a great help towards the Club’s finances during this difficult time. 

 

Thank you again. 

 

Keith Hackett 

Chairman 

Bingham Bowling Club 
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